
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
From:  Grant Yates, City Manager 
 
Prepared by:  Catherine Eakins – Public Works Administration Assistant 
 
Date:  June 12, 2018 
 
Subject: Amendment No. 3 With Hazzard Backflow, Co. – Increase Compensation 

and Extend Contract Services for FY2018-2019 
 
Recommendation   
 
Approve and authorize the City Manager to extend execute Amendment No. 3 to the Hazzard 
Backflow Contract in the additional contract amount of $60,000, bringing the total contract 
amount $72,000, and extend the term of the contract for an additional 12-months in the form 
attached and in such final form as approved by the City Attorney.  

Background   

 
The City has been contracting with Hazzard Backflow, Co., since November 2014, for backflow 
services. Hazzard Backflow test 100 backflow devices each year, and repairs damaged or/and 
missing devices.  
  
Discussion      
 
The Public Works department has experienced an increase in the vandalism and theft of the 
backflow devices over recent years and now feels it is necessary and cost effective to have 
Hazzard Backflow install stainless steel vandal resistant backflow cages to 30 of the 100 
devices. The cost to have the cages installed is $59,800 (See Exhibit A attached).  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
Funds have been identified in the Parks FY2018-2019 Operating Budget. 
 
 
Exhibits 
 
 Hazzard Backflow – Exhibit A – Estimate 
 Hazzard Backflow – Exhibit B – Amendment No. 3 
 Hazzard Backflow – Exhibit C – Amendment No. 2 
 Hazzard Backflow – Exhibit D – Amendment No. 1 
 Hazzard Backflow – Exhibit E – Original Agreement 


